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PRESS RELEASE

Celebration of 350" Parkash Pary

The 350" Parkash Parv (Birth Anniversary) of the Tenth Sikh Guru, Guru
Gobind Singh Ji Maharaj is being celebrated by the Government of India in India

and outside India where Indians reside.

2 While announcing the celebration by the Government of India, Prime
Minister of India Shri Narendra Modi said, “Commemoration of the historical
events will connect future generations with our roots. Those who forget history
can never create history. Only those can create history who are connected with the

historical roots”.

3. In line with the announcement of the Prime Minister of India, the Consulate
General of India, Vancouver is celebrating the 350% Parkash Parv of Guru Gobind
Singh Ji Maharaj at Gurdwara Dukh Niwaran Sahib, 15255, 68 Avenue, Surrey,
BC on 11*" June, 2017 from 10 am and 12 noon.

4. On this occasion, H.E. Shri Vikas Swarup, High Commissioner of India to

Canada, will attend the celebration and address the sangat (devotees).

5. The Consulate of India in Vancouver cordially invites all to participate in the

celebrations.
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